


December 21, 2009
 
David Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia WA 98504-7250
RE: TG-091934 Blaine-Bay Refuse, Inc.  G-145 fuel surcharge Tariff Filing do not re-docket.
Dear Mr. Danner:
Enclosed are revisions per staff request, to our fuel surcharge Tariff Filing.  Please do not re-docket.
There was only one change made.  The revision number on Tariff page number 2 was changed from 22 to 23.
If you have any questions relating to this filing please contact me at (360) 734-3490.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Ed Nikula                                                     Vice President
Encls:
Revised Tariff Pages                                                     


